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No School November 22, 23, and 24 – Enjoy your Thanksgiving 

Chix Gear Online Store – Open Now through November 30 
Lincoln Elementary is partnering with Zeeland East High School to offer an online store for purchasing 

Chix gear. There are children and adult sizes available. Great idea for Christmas gifts for the Chix Fans in 

your life. When checking out, choose “Pick Up” option and the order will be delivered to Lincoln. Click 

here to go to the website to place your order. 

Bittersweet Ski Club 
Bittersweet Ski Club Cards are here and ready to be purchased! As soon as you turn in your completed 

form and payment to the office, we will be able to get you your discount cards! Remember these cards 

are available to everyone, so tell your friends and grab a form from the office. All forms and payment 

are due by December 15. 

Upcoming Opportunities to Bless Others 
Lincoln Elementary will be sponsoring two activities this Holiday season to help people within our 

Lincoln Family and beyond! Toys For Tots— December 1-20: We will be collecting New/Unwrapped toys 

for area children. Please bring them to the donation box in the office. Penny Wars— November 30-

December 15: This is a friendly competition between classrooms. Each classroom will have a collection 

can sitting outside of their room. Money is to be placed in cans before 9:00am. Students bring in loose 

change or dollars and deposit bills and pennies in their own classroom’s can and deposit nickels, dimes 

and quarters in other classroom cans. Silver coins count against classroom totals and pennies and dollar 

bills count for the positive. Classrooms will tally their totals on December 15. These funds go directly to 

Lincoln families with specific identified needs during the Christmas holiday. 

Thank You 
Thank you to everyone that donated to the Food Drive for Harvest Stand Ministries. Lincoln collected a 

total of 769 items. Ms. Lopez and Mr. Scott’s classrooms collected the most items and will receive a 

Pizza Party from the Nolan Kamer Insurance Agency. 

Coaches Needed 
Lincoln looks forward to having Girls on the Run and Total Tek Quest again in the Spring. We need 

several adult volunteers to make this happen. Programs will run mid-March to the beginning of June. 

Practices take place right after school, two days a week. Please consider volunteering and contact Mr. 

Roon (jroon@zps.org) for more information about how you can get involved. Thank you. 



 


